PPG AGENDA & MINUTES
Patient Participation Group Meeting

Tuesday 10th March 2015: 2.00 p.m. – 3.00 p.m.
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Agenda: 
Practice Move to Bluebell

Introductions made and welcome of new patient member DP.  

SC & NB informed PPG that the Bluebell move is progressing and we will move on 27.3.15.  The benefits of the new facilities for patients’ including access to community services were discussed and that our current premises would not pass a CQC inspection.  Surgery will close at 12pm on 27.3.15 which is a quiet day and the move will start at midday and the practice will open as normal on Monday 30th March at 8am.

MO expressed previous concerns of patients’ safety regarding crossing the busy road to Bluebell & the speed of traffic especially for the elderly.  LO replied that Bluebell was on a bus route and that a pelican crossing was available on Liverpool Road although not on Bluebell Lane.
AW explained her role and that she had been commissioned by NHS England to help with the communication details regarding the move.  She will inform patients by letter, posters will be displayed and she has arranged drop-in sessions at Hillside Rd and Bluebell.  Patients will receive their letters and FAQ this week.  She will feed-back re: including bus route information for patients.

PT, JT & MO mentioned that parking may be a problem at Bluebell.  This issue was discussed within the PPG group.  All PPG mentioned that the morning GP surgery should not start early; at least before 10am, then they won’t struggle with car parking spaces.

As in every PPG meeting the appointment system is discussed and all PPG are happy with the appointment system.
AOB

Mo reported that the majority of complaints received by Health Watch were from patients from other GP practices regarding patients’ inability to get a GP appt.  Although we offer same day appt SC said we could change the clinic times if needed to fit with patients’ requirements.  

LO said the reason why A&E is busy is that patients who cannot get a GP appt will go to A&E instead.  

Date of next Meeting to be arranged.
